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The next Picatinny Restoration Advisory Board meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, 
October 7, at 6:30 p.m. at the Hilton Garden Inn.  A draft agenda will be sent prior to the 
meeting. 
  
Ted sends his greetings and also asked me to send you the following notes on important developments: 
  
- Mike Glaab has done a great deal of work on the RAB web site and added many enhancements.  If you haven't visited 
the web site recently, check it out at www.paerab.us.  Thanks to Mike for all his time and effort in making the RAB web 
site a very useful resource. 
  
- The award of the TAPP contract by the Baltimore Corps of Engineers to Subsurface Solutions (Barbara Dolce) will be 
completed by September 30. 
  
- EPA and the Army signed the Group 3 Record of Decision and expect to sign the Group 1 Record of Decision 
by September 30.  It is unclear if the PICA 13 or Building 92 Record of Decision will be signed by September 30.  
Implementation of the remedy at Group 3 has already begun. 
  
- The contract for the Military Munitions Response Program was awarded by the Baltimore Corps to Weston.  A 
stakeholders meeting with the EPA and NJDEP to plan for the remedial investigation has been scheduled for September 
14th.  Mike Glaab and Diane Trocchio of Rockaway Township have been invited to attend. 
  
Enjoy the rest of your summer and see you in October. 
  
Katrina 
  

http://www.paerab.us/

